
 During Earth week The Earth Science Club will be 
having the River Clean Up as an event to restore 

the natural environment of the campus specifically 
cleaning the Elizabeth River that flows throughout 

East Campus. Kean volunteers will be able to 
participate to bring back the natural flow of water 

and the health of the local ecosystem by picking 
up recyclables and garbage therefore disposing 

them properly.  

Bring Rain Boots** 

Volunteer hours will be given** 

Thursday April 18,2019 

10:00am – 2:00pm 

Location: 

Soccer Fields at East Campus 
 

ELIZABETH RIVER CLEAN UP 


